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Mr. Chairman, 

This is the area where we want the United Nations to step in. This is the problem which we 
want the Department of Public Information (DPI) to focus its energies on. We recognize the 
importance of publicizing the work of the United Nations to the outside world. But we also feel 
that it is equally important that the United Nations through its relevant departments and 
agencies concentrate some of its energies and resources in bridging this digital divide. 

Mr. Chairman, 



Thank you. 
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